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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC Equal Opportunity Employer

August 25, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

The Planning & Building Services Division has initiated an application requesting the following
amendment to the Future Land Use Map (Map 10) of the City of Beloit Comprehensive Plan:

1. 631,640, 654, & 657 Bluff Street — From Single-Family Residential — Urban to Office.

The intent of the proposed amendment is to create a planning framework that will allow the
future rehab and occupancy of the historic, vacant apartment building at 640 Bluff Street as a
conditional use in an office district. In addition, the proposed amendment will make the other
uses (senior center, medical office, & church) more conforming to the adopted Land Use Map,
thereby supporting their continued operation and future expansion. If the proposed amendment
is approved, the affected properties will be rezoned to C-1, Office District at a future date.

Information regarding the location, zoning, and land use of these properties is available for
public review in the Planning & Building Services Division on the third floor of City Hall, 100
State Street.

The following public meetings will be held regarding the proposed amendment:

City Plan Commission: Wednesday, September 7, 2016, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as
the matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

City Council (Public Hearing): Monday, October 17, 2016, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter
as the matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND THESE MEETINGS.

We are interested in your opinion.

Anyone bringing handouts to the Plan Commission meeting must bring ten (10) copies and
submit them to the Recording Secretary before the meeting begins. Staff is unable to leave the
meeting area to make copies.

For additional information, please contact Drew Pennington, AICP in the Planning &
Building Services Division at (608) 364-6711 or penningtond@beloitwi.gov. Comments will be
accepted via telephone, email, and U.S. Mail.
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